
The Thumb Funeral Directors Association cordially invites our fellow  

Funeral Professionals of MFDA District 6 & 7 to join us for fun and fellowship at 

our 2022 Annual Golf Outing Thursday August 4 at the 

Washakie Golf and R.V. Resort, North Branch, Michigan. 

For more details and to reserve your spot please call:  

President Cheri Hemingway at 810-515-6474.   

18 hole scramble with cart.   

Check in is Noon to 12:30pm.  Come as a four man team or an individual, all are 

welcome and skill is not required. It’s about the fun and fellowship. 

Shotgun start at 1:00pm with lunch (Pull Pork sandwich) at turn.  

Cost $22.00 per Golfer.   Cost is subsidized by our sponsors. 

Cash Bar (Beer, wine, and soft drinks available) 

Proudly sponsored by: 
 

Batesville Casket Company   D.E. Hodges Co. 

Hilton Supply Company     Inch Memorials   

May-Wilbert Vault Co.     Memorial Fields Crematory   

Patten Monument Co.    Federated Funeral directors of America 


